
Lots of NEW

		 	 	 	 Will	you	please	spend	the		
		 	 	 	 next	sixty	seconds	praying		
	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?	Please	pray	for	Thai		
	Chris0an	university	students.	We’ve	met	several	on		
	campus	during	our	lunches!	Pray	they	will	remain	strong		
	in	faith	though	their	families	may	not	agree,	that	they		
	will	be	filled	with	the	Holy	Spirit	and	witness	boldly	to		
	peers	and	professors,	and	that	they	will	do	well	in	school.	

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsle4er	electronically,	please	email	me	at	lauren.becker@agmd.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		lauren.becker@agmd.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239	
	 	 	 Check	out	my	website:			h8p://laureninthailand.org											ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540	
	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	hIp://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	Megan	and	Jenelle	joining	our	team;	a		
	full	summer	of	teams	and	volunteers;	people	called	to		
	serve	in	Thailand.	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	connec0ons	with		
	students	on	campus	and	opportunity	to	share	Jesus;	my		
	visa	and	work	permit	renewals	coming	up	in	a	few	weeks	
	—for	favor,	quick	processes,	and	pa0ence	on	my	part!

September	4,	2018

Spare Sixty Prayer and Praise

	 We	just	welcomed	Megan	and	Jenelle	to	our	Take5	team	in	
Lampang!	Megan	(middle	leZ)	will	be	with	us	for	about	a	year,	and	
Jenelle	(middle	right)	will	be	here	for	the	fall.	I’m	excited	to	work	
with	these	ladies	and	increase	our	capacity	and	impact	on	campus	
and	in	our	city.	
	 This	summer	we	hosted	four	volunteers	from	Chi	Alpha	(XA)		
campus	ministry	in	San	Antonio,	and	a	short	term	team	from	there	
as	well.	The	summer	volunteers	helped	us	in	ministry	and	also	felt	

God	calling	them	back	for		
longer	seasons	to	serve	on	our	team!	
	 We	tried	out	a	new	ac0vity	with	the	San	Antonio	XA	team	on	campus.	
We	ate	lunch	in	pairs	in	the	cafeteria	with	“Free	English”	signs,	and	any	
student	(or	professor!)	could	sit	and	talk	with	us.	It	went	so	well	that	now	our	
team	goes	twice	a	week.	We’ve	met	a	lot	of	students	and	are	invi0ng	them	to	
a	monthly	event	at	our	ministry	center.	Please	pray	that	we	can	get	to	know	
students	on	a	deeper	level	and	share	with	them	about	Jesus.		

L:	Team	visits	the	large	rooster	bowl	in	Lampang		
R:	America’s	Birthday	party	with	the	XA	team	and		
				local	friends

	 We	are	also	stepping	out	in	prayer	and	faith	by	taking	a	prayer	walk	every	
week	in	Lampang,	in	addi0on	to	our	weekly	prayer	walk	on	campus.	We	have	prayer	
trips	planned	to	neighboring	provinces	that	do	not	have	a	Thai	Assemblies	of	God	
church.	I’ve	visited	Ugaradit	many	0mes,	and	enjoyed	taking	our	summer	teams	to	
pray	there.	In	the	next	few	months	I	hope	to	take	our	team	to	pray	in	Ugaradit	and	
also	Phrae	and	Naan	provinces.	You	can	go	with	us	in	prayer	too!
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